
HKEX MSCI DERIVATIVES Holiday Trading New Year's Day Holiday Notice 

 

To: Dear customers, 

 

Starting on 9 May 2022, products which are classified as MSCI Holiday Trading Products can 

continue to be traded and cleared on Holiday (with the exception of New Year's Day holiday). 

 

For details, please refer to: 

Trading Calendar 

 

This announcement is for reference only. We make no representations or guarantees 

regarding its accuracy, timeliness or completeness. For any enquiries, please contact our 

Trading Department at (852) 2293-9688.  

 

Thank you! 

Yuanta Futures (Hong Kong) Co., Ltd 

19 Dec, 2022 

 

https://www.hkex.com.hk/Services/Trading/Derivatives/Overview/Trading-Calendar-and-Holiday-Schedule?sc_lang=en

